Mariano A. Schifalacqua
Commissioner of Public Works

Department of Public Works gi?en;gsm%psr::;l:lg

July 15, 2003

To the Honorable, The Common Council

Dear Council Members:

I am submitting for your consideration the attached “title only” resolution
which authorizes the Commissioner of Public Works to solicit bids and award a
contract for solid waste and recycling services and hire a consultant to prepare
documents for the bidding of municipal waste hauling and recycling services.

I respectfully request that this file be introduced at the next meeting of
the Common Council.

If you have any questions regarding this file, please contact Preston D.
Cole, Environmental Services Superintendent, at 286-3671.

Very truly yours,

W :
Mariano A. Schifalacqua
Commissioner of Public Works
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